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New District Boundary  

 
 
On November 8, 2022, the Pajaro Valley Health Care District will hold its first election in Monterey County. 
 
The map below shows the Pajaro Valley Health Care District boundaries. The District has five board members 
elected at-large every four years. On November 8, 2022, two board of Directors will be elected at-large. On 
November 2024 the other three seats will go to election. Contests will only appear on the ballot if there are 
more candidates than seats available. 
 
If you have questions or require additional assistance, contact the Elections Department at 831-796-1499 or 
toll free (866) 887-9274. 
 

 


